
STEPHENVILLE SENIOR CITIZENS CENTER 

ADVISORY BOARD 

May 5, 2022– MEETING MINUTES 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Chairperson, Jan Smith called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.  

Meeting was held in the annex meeting room of the Stephenville Senior Citizens 

Center.  Additional board members present were Sheryl Wells, JoAnn Lay, Dana 

Worrell and Elizabeth Johnson (by phone).  City Council member Daron Trussell was 

present.  Staff members present were Sandy Morgan and Mike Garvin.  Guests 

Richard Feuss and Scott Fields were present as well. 

 

II. Reviewed the Monthly Reports for January – April 2022. 

 

III. Senior Center Survey – The survey will be renamed to “The Link Survey”  

 

IV. Discussion of the New Senior Citizens’ Center was held.   

 The drawings of the exterior and interior of the new center were shared. 

 Discussion was held about the layout of the interior, the location of the 

bathrooms just inside the front door as well as limited amount of storage. 

 

V. Meeting adjourned  

 


